
 
 

Call for Abstracts 
 

ACT Research Symposium 11 September 2021 
 

Closing Date for Submissions  
 5.00pm 25 June 2021 

 
The ACT Symposium Committee invites all physiotherapists and health professionals to submit an abstract for 
the 2021 ACT Research Symposium to be held at the University of Canberra. 
 
To submit your abstract for a presentation, choose from:  
 

1. Long papers:  12 minutes, suited to the rich experience of research projects or qualitative studies, with 
5 minutes Q&A 

 
2. Short papers: suited to case studies, research methods, or research proposals  - 5 slides in 4 minutes 

and one question only 
 

3. Posters: 800 words max 
 
Submission Process 
Your abstract should be submitted online to karen.ide@australian.physio 
 

• Your abstract should be max 250 words. An additional 50 words should be used to discuss clinical 
implications after the conclusion.   

• Please note if it is a long or short paper or poster 
 
Your abstract should be constructed under the headings: 
 

• Introduction 

• Method 

• Results (abstracts for proposals will have ‘anticipated results’) 

• Conclusions 

• Clinical Implications 
 

Use Calibri font size 12 
 
Abstracts are accepted on the following conditions: 
 

1. ALL presenters (paper or poster) MUST register and pay for the Symposium 
2. Papers must be presented by the authors 
3. The Committee reserves the right to accept or refuse any paper or poster 
4. Do not include tables, diagrams or graphs in the abstract 

 
 
For further information: Contact Karen Ide:  karen.ide@australian.physio T: (02)  8748 1501 
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